SAVE THE DATES

Doane Family Association
2016 Reunion—Breaking News!

Salt Lake City, Here We Come!

The DFA Executive Committee has approved a change of venue for our 2016 reunion. It will now be held in
Salt Lake City, Utah, home of the world’s largest collection of family history records.

Dates: July 24-30, 2016
Location: Red Lion Hotel Downtown, Salt Lake City

The hotel offers totally refurbished rooms and conference facilities at very reasonable rates. It is
downtown—close to the Family History Library, Temple Square, and other interesting sites.

It was necessary to cancel the approved Mexico cruise for two reasons. The rates were increased
considerably for 2016 but also, and most importantly, the cruise lines have reduced the size of ships they will
be using in 2016, and could not accommodate our program for meetings and our Friday night banquet.

We are excited about this change and hope to see you all in Salt Lake City in 2016. There is a lot to see
and do in this city. The reunion committee will be meeting there in mid-October to make final plans for the week
under the direction of planning committee chairs, Dick & Mary Doane, Pinetop, Arizona.

Watch for more information in the fall DFA newsletter.
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